NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS
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Idyllwild Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners

Ballot Measure “W” Proposed Unit Fee Changes 

The Idyllwild Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners are planning to hold Public Meetings on the dates and times shown below for the proposed change to the standby charge from the current $65.00 per unit to $130.00 per unit of benefit year. 
Measure “W” is on the election ballot for November 8, 2016.

Since 1981 the annual unit fee has never exceeded $65.00 per unit while the cost of emergency medical services and fire protection has increased tremendously over that same 35 years. 

Measure “W” will help IFPD keep pace with inflation, ongoing capital equipment and facility improvement needs, rebuild the District’s financial reserves, help maintain community control

and will ensure local taxes are used to fund local benefits.

Measure “W” will bring the finances of the District in line with today’s costs and will allow the

Idyllwild Fire Protection District to continue providing emergency medical and Advanced Life Support

(ALS), ambulance transportation and fire protection to the Community of Idyllwild.

These public meetings are for all interested parties to receive information and ask questions regarding the Idyllwild Fire Protection District proposed Ballot Measure “W”.

MEETING DATES AND TIMES:
WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 28, 2016

10:00 – Noon and 6:00 – 8:00 PM

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 5, 2016

10:00 – Noon and 6:00 – 8:00 PM

LOCATION

IDYLLWILD PINES CAMP
(Gilboa Hall / Off Lower Pine Crest)
26375 South Hwy 243

IDYLLWILD, CA 92549
IDYLLWILD FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

54160 Maranatha Dr. Idyllwild CA 92549

www.idyllwildfire.com

 





     (951) 659-2153
